Invitation for Teacher’s

Dear Paro College of Education Staffs, Non-teaching Staffs, and supporting

staffs;

We are excited to extend to you a heartfelt invitation to a special event at our
college. It's a moment we've been eagerly awaiting and we would be honored
by your presence. Join us for the celebration and joy as we come together to
appreciate everyone. Your presence will make the occasion all the more memo-

rable.

Date: 2nd May, 2024

Time: 8:30 am

Location: Staff parking (2nd Gate)
We look forward to seeing you there!

Warm regards,

Student governing body




